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May 15, 2023

Ms. Jennifer Dodd

Tennessee Department of Environment & Conservation
Division of Water Resources

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11*" Floor

Nashville, TN 37243

Re: Fenway Lift Station Upgrades
Dear Ms. Dodd:

Chris Fortune Construction has engaged LDA Engineering on behalf of the City of Pigeon Forge
for the design of upgrades to our Fenway Lift Station. The station is being upgraded to address growth
within our wastewater collection system. We have reviewed and approved the plans and design
calculations stamped by Matthew Movahed, PE and submitted to your division for state approval and
agree to own, operate, and maintain the proposed project once in operation.

Please contact me if you have any questions or need any additional information.

Sincerely,

CITY OF PIGEON FORGE

YN

Mark Miller
Public Works Director

enclosures

C: Matthew Movahed, PE — LDA Engineering
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